
 

  Date: 05/12/2023 

C28 (2023-24) 

To 

School Parents (Grade 8) 

 
Subject: Field Trip: Gadre Marine Export Pvt Ltd, Ratnagiri 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

This is to inform you that a field trip has been scheduled for the learners of Grade 

8 on Friday, 08 December 2023 to the Gadre Marine Export Pvt Ltd, MIDC, 

Ratnagiri. 

This field trip aims to help learners understand the surrounding industries and 

food processing in factories. From raw materials to the final product and 

marketing, learners will witness the entire process. 

We request all the learners to wear their proper school uniform along with 
sports shoes for the trip. The field trip will be conducted during school hours, 
and therefore, the bus and the school timings will remain the same. 
 
We hope that this field trip will ignite curiosity in the young minds and provide 
them with a valuable learning experience. 
We look forward to having a fun and educational trip with our learners. 
 

Yours truly,  

Monica Jaiswal  

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 

 


